
 

December 8, 2015 

 

Dear Parents of students in Mr. Brown’s (Div. 9): 

 

To end our year pleasantly the MOSP classroom will hold a little 

seasonal gathering on Friday December 18. For a class gift exchange, 

all students are asked to bring a small gift, wrapped, and labeled “to  ...? , from Santa”. 

All gifts may be no more than $5.00 in value, and must be school appropriate (Chocolate 

is a safe choice; see me if unsure). Students will not know to whom their gift is going in 

this ‘Secret Santa’ activity, so gifts should not be gender specific. 

Mr. Brown will begin collecting the wrapped, secret gifts next Monday Dec. 14 in the 

classroom. Bring all gifts by Friday Dec. 18. 

 

Season’s Greetings! 

 

Mr. Mark Brown 


